From: sirikut [mailto:sirikul@onep.go.th]

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2006 12:00 AM

To: secretariat@biodiv.org

Subject: Information on research activities related t deep seabed genetic resources

Dear Madam/Sir,

Please refer to your notification Ref.: SCBD/STTM/RH/IM/IG/55050 on 23 June 2006;
concerning the information on research activities related to deep seabed genetic resources.
Thailand’s NFP had consuited other unit of Governments and other relevant organizations on
the above mentioned subject, and was informed that Thailand has no research activities
related to deep seabed genetic resources beyond the limits of national jurisdiction at present.

Please be informed accordingly.
Thank you for your co-operations.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Sirikul Bunpapong
CBD NFP-Thailand

1/3/2007
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